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PRESS RELEASE NO. 69-2018

PHILIPPINE DOT OFFICIALS, NEW YORK CALLED ON
PHILIPPINE CONSULATE GENERAL IN CHICAGO

The Philippine Consulate General in Chicago warmly received officials from the Philippine
Department of Tourism based in New York (PDOT-New York). Ms. Luz A. Navarro, Senior
Tourism Operations Officer , PDOT-New York called Consul General Gina Jamoralin on June 7,
2018 at the Philippine Consulate. Ms.Navarro was accompanied by Mr. Joey Chanco, of the
same office.

Consul General Jamoralin expressed appreciation for the visit by PDOT-New York which
also covers the US Midwest states for its Philippine tourism promotion activities in the United
States of America under the leadership of Philippine Consulate General in New York. PDOT-New
York is led by Ms. Susan del Mundo, PhilippineTourism Attache. Consul General Jamoralin
briefed the Philippine tourism officials of the current cultural and tourism activities of the Philippine
Consulate General including its promotion of the 12" Ambassadors’ Tour on July 8-14,2018 in
Manila, Bohol and Cebu. They discussed future activities involving greater engagement with the
Filipino-American millenial groups and promotion of Filipino cuisine in the US Midwest with
support from PDOT.

PDOT-NY officials also visited, among others, the Philippine Wild Reef exhibit at the
Shedd Aquarium in Chicago.

Consul General Jamoralin with PDOT-New York officials, Ms. Luz Navarro and Mr. Joey Chanco
at the Philippine Consulate
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